
OWLS CLASS OVERVIEW 

Date: 12.09.2025 This week we have been learning about… 

English Lila and the Secret of Rain 

Owls have been describing Kenyan villages using the 

pictures from Lila and the Secret of Rain. We looked at how 

the changing weather made Lila feel and the children 

wrote sentences about how weather makes them feel 

using conjunctions.  

We have also been learning to write our own alliterative 

headings (e.g. cheerful cheetahs), rhetorical questions, 

and factual sentences using adverbs. 

Maths 

(Place vssalue) 

We used base ten manipulatives to recognise tens and 

ones and explored the value of the ten’s place by 

counting groups of ten. We have been using place value 

charts, partitioning numbers up to 100, and writing numbers 

to 100 in words. 

Other curriculum 

areas: 

Science: 

 

 

 

PSHEE: 

 

 

 

ART: 

 

 

TOPIC (GEOGRAPHY): 

 

 

PE: 

 

RE: 

 

 

SPELLINGS: 

 

 

 

This week we have explored whether things are living, once 

living or never alive, and we investigated how scientists 

make these classifications. 

 

In PSHE we have enjoyed discussing the importance and 

roles of families 

 

Owls have been looking at African art and patterns. We 

have created our own patterns and carefully selected 

warm colours 

 

Owls were looking at the physical and human features in 

Barham. 

 

We have been practising ball control in hockey. 

 

We explored the question: Who do Christians believe 

created the world? We learned about the seven days of 

creation.  

Words where 'ge' makes a /j/ sound.  

This week’s words are:  

change, charge, range, orange, hinge, strange, dungeon, 

sponge, pigeon, fringe 

Information and 

reminders 

PE days are Swimming Wednesday and PE Friday. 

 

We have Ian from KIC Theatre coming in to do a drama 

workshop with us. 

 

Flu ‘vaccinations’ are next Wednesday.  

 

 


